
EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY

As part of the Business Transition Strategy to transform paper-based oil and gas application processes 
to digital, the BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is announcing training sessions for users of the 
Application Management System in Calgary and Fort St. John. Registration is now open for this training.

Day-long sessions in Calgary will be held at the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers offices on May 
31 and June 1, with a drop-in session on June 2. Sessions in Fort St. John will be held at the Commission’s 
offices on Airport Road on June 7 and June 8, with a session for archaeologists on June 9 and a drop-in 
session that afternoon. Please refer to the training schedule on our website for more details. Training on the 
first two days in each location is the same to enable applicants to pick the day that works best for them.

This training is free and open to anyone who will be working in the new system once launched, however 
registration is required for each attendee and space is limited. Attendees are required to bring a laptop if they 
would like to take part in practice sessions, with either Google Chrome or Internet Explorer installed. Full details 
and registration are available on the Application Management System Training web page. 

In addition to these sessions there will be online materials, as well as telephone support and a new Oil and Gas 
Activity Application Manual. Launch of the Application Management System is expected to be July 11, 2016.

More information on the Business Transition Strategy can be found here.
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Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Catherine Dooner
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Catherine.Dooner@bcogc.ca
250-419-4345

http://www.bcogc.ca/node/13114/download
http://www.bcogc.ca/ams-training
http://www.bcogc.ca/industry-zone/bts
mailto:catherine.dooner%40bcogc.ca?subject=

